
 

 

 
March 2013 
 
 
Kelli Loveless 
Genesee Valley Chapter 
225 Chestnut Street  
Rochester, NY 14604 
 
Dear Kelli, 
 
Congratulations to your chapter on achieving 100 percent CORE for 2012 by successfully meeting all 18 required CORE 
elements! Based on your reported joint membership percentage, your chapter is also recognized as a Chapter 
Membership STAR with joint membership between 40-50 percent. 
 
ASTD recognizes your chapter’s efforts to provide value to local members through well run programs and services and 
excellent operations. We appreciate your partnership in serving all ASTD members. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to and support of ASTD and the training and development profession. 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Tony Bingham 
President and CEO 

 


